
Crane, Nancy T 
02-022N~~~ 

From: DanielOsborne [wretyduf@rocketmail.com] 02-022N-406 
Sent: Sunday,August 18,2002 8:19 AM DanielW.Osbome 
To: Crane,Nancy T 
Subject: Taking awaychoice,means taking awaydemocracy,be careful. 

Dear Dr.Yet1ey: 


The FDA proposed language, item 5.9, is an obvious 
attempt to "medicalize" and restrict safe dietary
supplements. By recommending that "All labels should 
bear a statement that a supplement should be taken on 
an advice of a nutritionist, a dietician, or a medical 
doctor," the FDA is setting us up to "harmonize" with 
restrictive international standards and ignoring the 
fact that in America, supplements are classified as 
foods and consumers have the right to be educated on 
their benefits. 

I, therefore, insist that you strike the above 

proposed revision in item 5.9 and replace it with the 

following language "we recommend the following 

revision 'All labels should bear scientific structure 

function health claims similar to those provided for 

under the American Dietary Supplement Health and 

Education Act of 1994 to directly assist consumers in 

making positive health decisions for themselves and 

their families at the point of sale."' I demand the 

discontinuance of all attempts to create an 

international standard for vitamins and minerals at 

Codex, so that this matter may be left up to national 

authorities to decide. 


Dr.Yetley, the FDA lost the Pearson court decision on 
First Amendment grounds and was forced to allow health 
claims on labels pertaining to folic acid and the 
prevention of neural tube defects. This is as it 
should be. Americans do not want to be restricted by 
international standards for vitamins and minerals and 
we do not want you to continue trying to circumvent us 
law while you are in Germany representing the USA at 
Codex meetings. Please do not violate the spirit of 
DSHEA in an international forum. 

I am copying this letter to my Senators and 

Congressmen and asking them to oppose all efforts to 

erode US sovereignty via FTAA. We will not tolerate 

being subjected to anything similar to the EU's 

attempt to ban consumer access to dietary supplements

(Pearsonv Thomson, www.emord.com). 


Sincerely, 


Daniel W Osborne 


This letter is a indication of me being very 

upset about many things. My grandfather recently

died because of new untested drugs. It seems 

that more profits can be made by companies

making new drugs for everything. Instead 

of choice for the American people they dream 

of these new drugs for everything. I don't 

trust them or you. 
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I am now working to make a newer better 
democracy design and I am sending this design 
out to EVERY country in the world working for 
a democractic society. Today this may seem like 
a small thing, tomorrow as you take more and . 
more democratic rights from people you will 
be risking a lot more than you can imagine. 
Go ahead. I will be going ahead myself
with the world's people a s  my audiance in every 
country working for REAL democracy in the 
world, USING the Unstopable internet. 

Daniel W Osborne 
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